
ISLIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

ISLIP HIGH SCHOOL  2508 UNION BOULEVARD  ISLIP, NEW YORK 11751 
MAIN OFFICE  (631) 650-8300  PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE (631-650-8305)  FAX (631) 650-8308 

COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE 
The Islip School District hereby advises students, parents, employees and the general public that it offers employment and educational opportunities, without regard to sex, race, color, national origin 
or handicap. Inquiries regarding this non-discrimination policy may be directed to:  Title IX Coordinator and/or Section 504 Coordinator.  Location:  Central Administration Building, 215 Main Street, 

Islip, New York 11751. 

 
 

Parent Yearbook Good-byes 
 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 
 
The 2020-2021 Yearbook Staff appreciates the support you have given your child 
throughout his/her high school years. For this reason, we are offering you a chance to 
purchase a personalized good-bye to your senior for the “Messages from Home” section 
of the Yearbook. You may choose one of the following. If you make variations, we ask that 
you purchase a quarter page ad. PLEASE PRINT NAMES CLEARLY!! 
 

♦ Dear ___________________________, May all your dreams come true! 
Love, _____________________________________________ 
 

♦ Congratulations ___________________________! Best of luck in your future. 
Love, _____________________________________________ 
 

♦ We’re so proud of you and all your accomplishments, ______________________ . 
Love, _____________________________________________ 

 
♦ Dear ___________________, Hope the road ahead leads to much success and 

happiness. 
Love, _____________________________________________ 

 
♦ We are so proud of the person you’ve become, __________. You have given us 

many years of happiness. 
Love, _____________________________________________ 
 

 
Please return this form to the high school by January 29, 2021 with cash or check (made 
payable to ISLIP HIGH SCHOOL YEARBOOK) in the amount of $10.00 for each selection. 
 
Thank you, 
The Yearbook Staff 


